From: Clive Russell

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 4:16 PM

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Land to west of Thaxted Road Saffron Walden Essex s62a/2024/0051 sheet 230067-13d
walking and cycling network.

|
With reference to the proposed development S62A/2024/0051 :

Sheet 230067-13D now shows a proposed cycle/walking track access from/to the
development site and the Glebe.

The position of this track as it is shown indicates that it would impinge on the
private car parking allocated areas at this end of The Glebe.

These areas are privately owned.

The passage of people and cycles around peoples’ cars etc,is not physically
possible,and anyway,would require permission from the appropriate owners of
those allocations,which relate to the immediate houseowners.

Therefore, | propose that this access is NOT allowed.

Secondly,assurances should be clearly given with regard to the question of new
construction homes overlooking the immediate adjoining houses in the Glebe.

Thankyou,
C.W.Russell





